
Subject: RE: URGENT: India [ ref:_00Db0I6kM._500672O2Lcq:ref ] 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside Brightsun Travel (UK) Ltd. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

Effective 05th August 2021, customers are allowed to travel to and through Dubai 
from India, Nepal, Nigeria, Pakistan, Sri Lanka and Uganda, subject to specific 
requirements, refer to Emirates.com for details. 
 

Please see for full details: 

https://www.emirates.com/uk/english/help/covid-19/travel-requirements-by-

destination/?dm_i=2OIE,12MXY,2XRE8H,440OR,1#81339 

 

Kind regards 

 

UK SALES SUPPORT 
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